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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
December 7, 2018 

 
 

HOUSE BILL 338 CLEARS SENATE FLOOR; HOUSE CONCURS  
 
The OSCA is pleased to announce that HB 338 will head to Governor Kasich’s desk to 
be signed into law. The bill, sponsored by Representative Tim Ginter (Salem-R), will 
expand the scope of practice to allow Doctors of Chiropractic the ability to perform 
medical examinations on school bus drivers. The Senate unanimously passed HB 338 
on December 5th, and the House of Representatives concurred on the bill late last night. 
Earlier this week, the Senates’ Rules and Reference Committee stripped the bill of an 
unrelated amendment that held the bill in limbo for 6 months.  
 
Previously, the bill was assigned to the Government Oversight and Reform the Senate 
and the Education and Career Readiness committee in the House.  
 
The law will take effect 90 days after it is signed by the governor.   
 
For additional information please contact the OSCA Office at osca@oscachiro.org.  
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